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MASSES FOR THE WEEK 
Sunday, August 17 
 9:00 a.m. Dom & Bernie Marino, 50th Anniversary  
  (Molly Marino) 
 11:00 a.m. Louis D’Amico (Denny & Luann Rossi) 

Monday, August 18 
 8:30 a.m.  George Husosky (Tony & Mary Kakiou) 

Tuesday, August 19 
 8:30 a.m.  Special Intention (Lillian Hinkson) 
 11:15 a.m. Shepherd of the Valley 
  Leroy Hoffman (Beth Heltzel) 

Wednesday, August 20 
 8:30 a.m.  Dorothy Osborne (Family) 

Thursday, August 21 
 8:30 a.m.  Bill & Anna Pack  
  (Dorothy Klesch & Kathleen Mogolich) 

Friday, August 22 
 8:30 a.m.  Communion Service 
Saturday, August 23 
 4:00 p.m.  Chuck & Ann Tomazin, 67th Anniversary 
  (Family) 

Sunday, August 24 
 9:00 a.m.  Larry Savage (Fiore Family) 
 11:00 a.m.  Julio DeVincentis (Amadei Family) 
  All Parishioners Living & Deceased 
 

SCRIPTURE READINGS FOR NEXT SUNDAY 
Is 22:19-23; Rom 11:33-36; Mt 16:13-20 

 

IN MEMORIAM 
Please pray for the repose of the souls of Donald L. 
Guarnieri, brother of Lucille McGuire-Bayman; Dominick 
M. DeFabio, brother of Judy Dellimutti; Clara R. D’Agati; 
and Robert P. Matteson.  May they rest in peace. 
 

BAPTISMS 
We welcome Adalyn Araceli Wilson, daughter of 
Catherine Campbell and Aaron Wilson; Louisa Josephine 
Dirkes, daughter of Kelly and Kyle; and Gianna Brielle 
O’Rourke, daughter of Nicole and Christopher, through the 
sacrament of Baptism next weekend.  Please keep them 
and their families in your prayers. 
 

MARRIAGE BANNS 
II  Matthew Natale, Natasha Frenchko 

 

MASS TIMES / SUMMER SCHEDULE 
Please remember that our summer Mass schedule ends on 
Labor Day. Sunday, 8/31 Masses will be at 9am and 11am. 

Sunday, 9/7 Masses return to our “regular schedule”  
at 9am and 11:30am. 

 

Save the Date!  
5th Annual FESTA 2014 

Please consider joining us on Saturday, Oct. 25th at 6pm to 

celebrate Italy! Join us at the Trumbull Country Club as we 

enjoy fabulous appetizers, dinner and desserts from the 

Italian region of Abruzzo! Come to enjoy dinner, music and 

dancing, for only $50/person (wine and spirits / Cash bar).  

Tickets for the evening and wonderful drawings will be on 

sale in September. Please mark your calendar to join us! 
 

Reflecting on the Word 
     It seems to be a fundamental feature of human communities 
that, to one degree or another, we divide the world into “us” and 

“them,” insiders and outsiders.  Our sense of belonging to any 

entity larger than us seems to require making such a distinction.  

We distinguish between family members and non-family members, 

those who are citizens and those who are aliens, those who belong 

to the Church and those who do not.  In some ways, this is simply 

what it means to belong, and it need not imply any negative 

judgment by “us” against “them.”  After all, we hardly fault people 

for not being members of our family.  But the insider-outsider 

distinction can all too easily lapse into a friend- 

enemy distinction, at which point it becomes harmful and 

dangerous, as we perceive the outsider as a threat. 

     In today’s Gospel an outsider approaches Jesus: a Canaanite (i.e. 

non-Jewish) woman asks Jesus to heal her daughter.  At first, Jesus 

observes the ancient distinction between Jew and Gentile, noting 

that his mission is to the Israelites.  He even insultingly compares 

the woman to a dog, casting the insider-outsider distinction in sharp 

relief.  In doing so, he awakens in the woman that which can 

overcome all of our human distinctions--faith.  The woman brushes 

aside the implied insult and acknowledges her dependence on God.  

Jesus praises her faith and her daughter is healed. 

     The good news that Jesus brings does not erase all of the 

distinctions that we find in our world.  But it introduces a new 

principle--faith in the God who desires “to have mercy on all”--that 

unites us across all our human divisions.  It is now faith in God’s 

goodness and mercy, not any ethnic or national identity, that makes 

one an “insider” in God’s kingdom. 
 

Responding to the Word 
   Lord of Life, grant me the vision to honor the differences among 
peoples by breaking down boundaries and barriers, so your love 

and mercy may fill the earth. Amen. 
 

 from Living the Word, Scripture Reflections and Commentaries for Sundays  
and Holy Days, Dec. 1, 2013-Nov. 27, 2014, Year A 

PASTOR’S COLUMN  

VOCATIONS 

“Woman, you have great faith.”   It takes faith to hear God’s 
call in our lives, and His call takes us on unexpected paths 

of deeper trust and love..  
If you think God may be calling you to serve him more closely, contact  

Fr. Christopher Luoni at 330.744.8451, or email him at 
cluoni@youngstowndiocese.org, to discuss vocations. 

 

PLEASE REMEMBER IN PRAYER ALL   
THOSE ON OUR PRAYER CHAIN. 
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THE WEEK AHEAD 
Sunday, August 17 
      9:00 a.m.   Spanish Mass (Providence Center) 
    10:10 a.m.   CLOW Training Session (Chapel) 
    11:00 a.m.   Martinez Baptism (Church) 
Monday, August 18 
 10:30 a.m.  AA Meeting (Providence Center) 
 10:00 a.m.  Labyrinth Walk (Labyrinth) 
 5:30 p.m.  Zumba (Gym) 
Tuesday, August 19 
 1:00 p.m.  Labyrinth Walk (Labyrinth) 
 2:00 p.m.  Lifetouch Portrait Sessions (Parish Library) 
 8:00 p.m.  AA Meeting (Providence Center) 
Wednesday, August 20 
 2:00 p.m.  Lifetouch Portrait Sessions (Parish Library) 
 5:30 p.m.  Zumba (Gym) 
 7:00 p.m.  RCIA Inquiry Session (Holy Family Hall) 
Thursday, August 21 
 9:00 a.m.  St. VDP Society (Soup Kitchen) 
 12:30 p.m.  RCIA Team Mtg. (Off-site) 
 2:00 p.m.  Lifetouch Portrait Sessions (Parish Library) 
Friday, August 22 
 2:00 p.m.  Lifetouch Portrait Sessions (Parish Library) 
Saturday, August 23 
     9:00 a.m.   AA Meeting (Providence Center) 
   11:00 a.m.   AA Meeting (Providence Center) 
 2:00 p.m.  Lifetouch Portrait Sessions (Parish Library) 
 4:00 p.m.  Wilson, Dirkes, O’Rourke Baptisms (Church) 
Sunday, August 24 
    10:00 a.m.   3rd Grade Parent Mtg. (Holy Family Hall) 
    10:10 a.m.   CLOW Training Session (Chapel) 
    11:00 a.m.   50th Anniversary Blessing for Dom &  
            Bernie Marino (Church) 
     2:00 p.m.    Warren Area Catholic Teens Pool Party  
            (Warren Olympic Club) 

 

Time, Talent & Treasure 
 

Fostering Stewardship as a way of life 
 

Stewardship Thought for the Week 

In the Gospel today, Jesus heals the Canaanite wom-
an’s daughter, and tells her that it is because of her 
faith.  As stewards of God’s many blessings, the most 
powerful gift we can offer is a strong sense of faith.  
May we become better stewards of our faith in Christ 
Jesus, and thus bring healing to others through our 
example of great faith. 

Parish Sacrificial Giving Summary 
 

In gratitude for the gifts we have received from God,  
parishioners and visitors made a joyful return  
to the Lord of $11,470.25 in the Offertory  
for the weekend of August 9 & 10, 2014. 

 

Fiscal Year-to-date Information (7/6/14-6/28/15): 
 Goal for Fiscal Year-to-date:  $  93,402.00 
 Amount Collected:   $  90,134.35 
 Amount short of needed goal: $    3,267.65 
 Children’s Stewardship:  $         28.00 

 

Thanks for Giving First Fruits & Taking a Step!! 

INQUIRY SESSIONS… 
THINKING OF BECOMING CATHOLIC?? 

     Are you interested in learning more about the Catholic 
faith?  Do you know someone who is interested in the 

Catholic faith?  Consider Inquiry!   
     An informal informational session will be held this 

WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 20, at 7:00 p.m. 
 in HOLY FAMILY HALL.   

Contact Brenda at the parish office, or  
Deacon Bob at 330.219.1460  

to express your interest! 

 

ANOINTING OF THE SICK 

 This sacrament will be available immediately 
following the 4:00 liturgy next Saturday, August 23.  
After Mass ends, please move to the chairs near the 
piano.  Loved ones accompanying those to be anointed 
are welcome to sit behind their friend/loved one and 
touch their shoulder as Father lays hands on them and 
again as he anoints them, joining all present in praying 
for those who are anointed. 
 This sacrament is primarily a sacrament of 
physical healing and spiritual strengthening.  Anointing 
of the Sick is available after Mass the fourth Saturday 
of each month throughout the year. 
 PLEASE NOTE:  Anointing of the Sick will take 
place during all of the Masses on the weekend of Sep-
tember 27 and 28.  We will NOT have a separate 
Anointing of the Sick after the 4:00 Mass that weekend.  
Plan to come to any Mass that weekend and be anoint-
ed.  Let our entire parish family join their prayers for 
healing with yours. 

CHOIR PRACTICE / MUSICIAN REHEARSAL 
RESUMES SEPTEMER 4, 7:00 p.m. -- 

JOIN US THEN!!! 
Contact our Director of Music and Worship, Pat 
Campbell, if you have any questions or would like to join 
us.  All singers from grade 9 and up are welcome.   

WORD OF LIFE 
“Every child who, rather than being born, is condemned 
unjustly to being aborted, bears the face of Jesus Christ, 
bears the face of the Lord, who even before he was born, 
and then just after birth, experienced the world’s rejection.  
And every elderly person...even if he is ill or at the end of 
his days, bears the face of Christ.  They cannot be dis-

carded, as the ‘culture of waste’ suggests!” 
-Pope Francis,  

Address to Catholic Healthcare  
Professionals and Gynecologists, 9/20/13 
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SPECIAL MINISTERS’ SCHEDULE 

Saturday, August 23      4:00 pm 
Readers:    J. Bokone, L. Machin 
S.M.H.C.:      S. Campbell, P. Pawlikowski, J. & L. Sanders, 
 D. Bokone, S. & J. Delaquilla 
Servers:      G. Pishotti, F. Pishotti, W. Thompson 
Greeters:      J. Florio, M. Desport 
Baptism Assistant: A. Hostetler 

Sunday, August 24       9:00 am 
Readers:      G. Ciuba, B. Marino 
S.M.H.C.:      S. & K. Bungo, M. & C. Werblan, M. Lytle,  
 K. Clark, S. Letson, M. & C. Klaben 
Servers:      T. Klaben, P. Loges, A. Lytle 
Greeters:      D. & J. Falcione 
CLOW:      C. Morrison 

      11:00 am 
Readers:      B. Steines, D. Elston 
S.M.H.C.:      E. Torres, D. Timko, D. Crockett, R. Green,  
 S. & K. Kelly, P. Shelar 
Servers:      A. Steines, S. Brown, E. Economos 
Greeters:      M. & T. Jaros, M. & S. Shader, Maiorca  
 Family 

WEEKEND MASS ALTAR SERVER TRAINING 
    Are you thinking about becoming a Weekend Mass Altar 
Server?  Pay attention to this spot in the bulletin to find out 
what you need to do to join this ministry.  The introduction to 
the ministry for new servers and their parents will take a differ-
ent form this year.  DON’T MISS YOUR CHANCE TO BE-
COME AN ALTAR SERVER!! 
    Students who’ll be entering grades 5 and older this fall are 
encouraged to consider becoming weekend Mass altar serv-
ers.  Three servers are needed for each weekend liturgy.  We 
are in need of more servers, so please pray about whether or 
not you can help your parish community and get involved! 
    Are you interested? Please call the parish office at 
330.372.2215 x106 and leave a message for Pat Campbell 
including your name, grade you are entering in the fall,  
parent(s) name(s) and phone number.  
    LISTEN CAREFULLY TO THE ANNOUNCEMENTS AT 
THE MASS THE FIRST WEEKEND IN SEPTEMBER! 
 

Adult Altar Servers Are Needed 
    We are in need of adults who are interested in becoming altar 
servers.  There is an immediate need for funeral servers. 
    If you would be available on weekdays or Saturday mornings 
and would consider finding out more about this ministry, please 
contact Pat Campbell at the parish office.  Training will be of-
fered as soon as we have a small group of interested pa-
rishioners.  Our present servers do a beautiful job, but more 
servers are needed! 
    If you have questions, please contact Pat.  If you would like 
to suggest someone you think would be a good server, please 
let Pat know.  THANK YOU! 

 

 

Saturday, August 16      4:00 pm 
Readers:     L. Rossi, S. DeLeo 
S.M.H.C.:     R. Fenstermaker, D. Rossi, P. Mangiarelli, 
 R. Green, T. & A. Hostetler, M. Kinnavy 
Servers:     D. Carey, P. Orsinelli 
Greeters:     C. Gilson, P. Pierce 

Sunday, August 17       9:00 am 
Readers:     P. Rossi, J. Falcione 
S.M.H.C.:     D. & J. Falcione, J. Gabele, D. Woolensack, 
 L. Stirling, M. Bugos, J. Gilbert, C. Nemeth, G. DiPaolo 
Servers:     J. Martuccio, M. Menci, T. Patchen 
Greeters:     S. & K. Bungo 
CLOW:     P. Martuccio 

      11:00 am 
Readers:     B. Antenucci, M. Schellhorn 
S.M.H.C.:     P. Shelar, G. Flynn, M. Schaefer, J. Sabat, 
 D. Crockett, A. Kemble, M. Pipino 
Servers:     M. Schaefer, M. Schaefer, N. McGee 
Greeters:     J. DeSalvo, M. Rossi; B. Shanovich,  
 L. Spano 
Baptism Assistant: M. Blasse 

 PRAY AT THE LABYRINTH 

The Labyrinth is always open; it is a wonderful way to 
pray on your own, but walking and praying with others is 
also a wonderful experience.  If you have never walked a 
labyrinth, or if you wish to experience it with others, feel 

free to join Pat Campbell at the labyrinth (across the drive-
way from the big windows of the church – marked by a 

wind chime) at the following times...   
 

Mon., Aug. 18, 10 a.m. 
Tues., Aug. 19, 1 p.m. 
Tues., Aug. 26, 11 a.m. 

 

Or ...feel free to walk whenever it is convenient for you! 

LIFETOUCH PHOTO DIRECTORY 
Portrait Dates….. 

Tues.-Sat., Aug. 19-23, Sept. 9-13, Sept. 16-20 
     Please log on to www.appt.lifetouch.com and choose 
Ohio, Warren, and Blessed Sacrament to schedule your 
family’s appointment online!  When you receive your con-
firmation e-mail, don’t forget to click on the link for a $10 
discount!   
     For those who do not have a computer, please call 
Brooke in the parish office to schedule your appointment 
for you at 330.372.2215 x104. Dates are filling up fast!!   

New Ministry Schedule  
ATTENTION, Liturgical Ministers  

Altar Servers, Greeters, Ushers, Lectors,  
Eucharistic Ministers of Holy Communion 

 

 

                                                                                        

The new schedule, covering September, October and 
November 2014, will be ready for pick-up the last two 
weekends of August (23/24 and 30/31).  Be sure to 
stop by the counter in the parlor (between the gather-
ing space and Holy Family Hall) to pick up your copy. 
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Youth Ministry / E.P.I.C. Teens  
Please find our new & revised schedule of events in the 

gathering space. Call Brooke at the parish office to sign up 
or e-mail her for details (see below). Find us on Facebook 
– search for Brooke Verbosky Steines (become friends!) 
and request to view our closed/private group pictures by 

searching for Blessed Sacrament Parish E.P.I.C. Youth 
Ministry.  BSP Adults can join our Facebook group and 
support our teens!  Brooke also posts on Instagram as 

BROOKLYN_CYM_BSP. Our Twitter account is:  
brooklyn_cymbsp. (Please send Brooke an e-mail at 

brooke.steines@gmail.com if you want to be accepted on Instagram or 
Twitter so she knows who to accept.) 

 

SAVE THE DATES! 
8/24 -- Pool Party at Warren Olympic Club!! (Warren) 

9/14 -- Game Night & Prayer Service (BSP) 
9/28 -- Away from Home Care Packages (BSP) 

10/5 -- Life Chain (Warren) 
 

YOUNG ADULT MINISTRY 
     Anyone ages 18-39 (approximately), please sign up in 
the gathering space!  Please call Brooke in the parish  
office for more details.   
     Mahoning Valley Theology on Tap will meet this 
WED 8/20, 7pm, to hear our speaker, Fr. Carl Kish, on 
the topic, “Revealing the Christ in Us,” at Los Gallos 
in Youngstown.  MVTOT is about young adults growing 
our faith and friendships though discussion and fellow-
ship.  Please RSVP to Brooke by this TUES, 8/19, if inter-
ested!  We will meet in our church parking lot at 6:30pm 
to carpool to Youngstown; if you’d like, join us! 
 

 

ON VOCATIONS 
     As a community of faith, we pray that more men and 
women will have the faith to hear God’s call in their lives 
and respond with hope in His promise and love for the 
Savior by following Him as priests, deacons and in the 
consecrated life. 
 
 

SAVE THE DATE! 
2ND ANNUAL COMMUNITY OUTREACH DAY 

SUNDAY, NOV. 9, 2014 
     We are called.  We are encouraged by Jesus to 
practice our faith, live our faith, and share our faith.  
Pope Francis has heard the call and challenges us.   

     Please join our parish community in this special 
day! Forms are available in the gathering space if you 
would like to submit a project request form to have 
work done at your home, or if you would like to be a 
volunteer for the day. Our day will start with 11:30 
Mass, followed by 3 hours of service at a parishioner’s 
home.  We will then end the day in fellowship with a 
meal in Reagan Hall.   
     Please call Brooke in the parish office for more  
details or to volunteer your time or your home. 

FAITH FORMATION 
CATECHISTS, C.L.O.W. MINISTERS, COACHES,  

JFK SCHOOL VOLUNTEERS, VBS VOLUNTEERS… 
ALL ADULT VOLUNTEERS WORKING WITH CHILDREN 
Blessed Sacrament and JFK Catholic School must stay in 
compliance for the Diocesan Child Protection Policy, by 
mandating adult volunteers attend these free workshops.  
Please attend so that our children and young families have 
many opportunities throughout their childhood years!  
Thank you!   

If you have questions about Child Protection Classes, 
please call Brenda at the parish office!   

This workshop is for adults age 18-100, but does NOT need 
to be repeated if you have already taken it!   

* Sept. 20, 9-11am, St. Christine Parish, Youngstown 
330.793.0544  

*  PLEASE NOTE...fingerprinting will be available beginning  
at 11am at the St. Christine site.  A fee of $32 along with a photo 

ID is required for the fingerprinting service. 
Call the location of your workshop to register, or Brenda  
Antenucci at Blessed Sacrament Parish, 330.372.2215. 

 
Family Life Council 

     You are invited to help develop and implement a 
parent/family-life council that will help plan and guide the 
faith formation and activities for our children and young 
families at Blessed Sacrament.  Your ideas and support 
are very important in these efforts!  Please call Brenda in 
the parish office to indicate an interest and brainstorm ide-
as as we seek to enrich the ministry and parish life for our 
young families! Anyone with an interest or desire to help is 
welcome!!  

 
Baptismal Preparation Session  

 Our next Baptismal Preparation Session will take 
place on TUESDAY, September 16, at 7 p.m. in the par-
lor.  Those wishing to have a child baptized in the next 
several months are required to attend.  Please contact the 
parish office to let us know you will be there! 
 Those having children baptized need to be regis-
tered parishioners.  Please call the office or stop by the 
table on the weekend of New Parishioner Registration. 

 
BOOK STUDY!!  PLEASE COME!! 

“Forgiveness: Following Jesus into Radical Loving”  
by Paula Huston 

Book available at parish office for $7 (regularly $16.99)  
or from Paraclete Press 

 

3 sessions…Morning or evening on 
Wednesday, September 10th, 17th, & 24th 

10:00 a.m., (Des Laux, leader,) in the Parish Parlor 
OR 

6:30 p.m., (Brenda Antenucci, leader)  
in Holy Family Hall. 

 
Registrations and Books are available in parish office 

or gathering space!! 

mailto:brooke.steines@gmail.com
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LITURGY CORNER 
Our “Liturgy Corner” takes a journey through the  
General Instruction on the Roman Missal 

 

We continue our journey through the General Instruction on the 
Roman Missal (GIRM). Today we jump to the sixth chapter as a 
way to help in our understanding of “The Fraction of the Bread.” 
(Paragraph 83, Part C <The Liturgy of the Eucharist>, Chapter II 
<The Structure of the Mass, Its Elements, and Its Parts>). 
 

Here in Chapter VI, “The Requisites for the Celebration of 
Mass,” we look at the six paragraphs in Section I, “The Bread 
and Wine for Celebrating the Eucharist.”  We find a set of very 
practical instructions.  It might be of interest to look over these.  
The words describing the bread as needing to have “the 
appearance of food” might be cause for some reflection and the 
reminder that the wine “not turn to vinegar” sounds like good 
advice! 
 

319. Following the example of Christ, the Church has always used 
bread and wine with water to celebrate the Lord’s Supper. 
 

320. The bread for celebrating the Eucharist must be made only from 
wheat, must be recently made, and according to the ancient tradition 
of the Latin Church, must be unleavened. 
 

321. By reason of the sign, it is required that the material for the 
Eucharistic Celebration truly have the appearance of food.  
Therefore, it is desirable that the Eucharistic Bread, even though 
unleavened and made in the traditional form, be fashioned in such a 
way that the Priest at Mass with the people is truly able to break it 
into parts and distribute these to at least some of the faithful.  
However, small hosts are not at all excluded when the large numbers 
of those receiving Holy Communion or other pastoral reasons call for 
them.  Moreover, the gesture of the fraction or breaking of bread, 
which was quite simply the term by which the Eucharist was known in 
apostolic times, will bring out more clearly the force and importance 
of the sign of the unity of all in the one bread, and of the sign of 
charity by the fact that the one bread is distributed among the 
brothers and sisters. 
 

322. The wine for the celebration of the Eucharist must be from the 
fruit of the vine (cf. Lk 22:18), natural, and unadulterated, that is, 
without admixture of extraneous substances. 
 

323. Diligent care should be taken to ensure that the bread and wine 
intended for the Eucharist are kept in a perfect state of conservation: 
that is, that the wine does not turn to vinegar nor the bread spoil or 
become too hard to be broken easily. 
 

324. If after the Consecration or as he receives Communion, the 
Priest notices that not wine but only water was poured into the 
chalice, he pours the water into some container, pours wine with 
water into the chalice and consecrates it, saying the part of narrative 
relating to the Consecration of the chalice, without being obliged to 
consecrate the bread again. 

 

There are a few items in the above that need to be mentioned – 
from low-gluten hosts to the duties of the sacristan.  We’ll 
address a few things next week and will continue our look at the 
Fraction Rite with the notes from Introduction to the Order of 
Mass:  A Pastoral Resource of the Bishopsô Committee on the 
Liturgy (copyright 2003 by the United States Conference of 
Catholic Bishops).  Stay tuned! 

Keep in Prayer Those Serving Our Country    
Our Service Person Board now lists loved ones and  
parishioners who are presently serving our country --  
anywhere -- at home or abroad.   
Please keep these men and women in prayer.   
If you would like a loved one added, contact Pat Campbell 
at the parish office or e-mail her.  She needs name, rank, 
branch of service, your name and the service person’s 
relationship to you, the parishioner.   

Copies of a ñPrayer for Soldiersò and ñKeep Them in Your Careò  
are available at the Service Person Board in the Gathering Space.  

50th ANNIVERSARY  
OF THE CONSTITUTION ON THE SACRED LITURGY 

“The treasures of the Bible are to be 
opened up more lavishly”  

(Constitution on the Sacred Liturgy, 51) 
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ŎȅŎƭŜ ǇǊƛƻǊ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ {ŜŎƻƴŘ ±ŀǝŎŀƴ /ƻǳƴŎƛƭ ŀƭƭƻǿŜŘ ŀōƻǳǘ ƻƴŜ-
ǎƛȄǘƘ ƻŦ ǘƘƻǎŜ ǘŜȄǘǎΦ ¢ƘŜ ǇǊƻŎƭŀƳŀǝƻƴ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ hƭŘ ¢ŜǎǘŀƳŜƴǘ ƎǊŜǿ 
ŦǊƻƳ ǉǳƻǝƴƎ ŜƛƎƘǘ ōƻƻƪǎ ǘƻ ǘƘƛǊǘȅ-ǘǿƻΣ Ǉƭǳǎ ǘƘŜ ǇǎŀƭƳǎΦ ¢ƘŜ ǊŜπ
ǎǳƭǘ ƛǎ ŀ άǊƛŎƘŜǊ ǎƘŀǊŜ ƛƴ DƻŘΩǎ ǿƻǊŘέ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ ŀƳōƻΦ 

¢ƘŜ рлǘƘ !ƴƴƛǾŜǊǎŀǊȅ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ /ƻƴǎǝǘǳǝƻƴ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ {ŀŎǊŜŘ [ƛǘǳǊƎȅΥ ! tŀǊƛǎƘ /ŜƭŜōǊŀǝƻƴ ϭ нлмо !ǊŎƘŘƛƻŎŜǎŜ ƻŦ 
/ƘƛŎŀƎƻΥ [ƛǘǳǊƎȅ ¢ǊŀƛƴƛƴƎ tǳōƭƛŎŀǝƻƴǎΦ hǊŘŜǊǎΥ м-улл-фоо-муллΦ ²ǊƛǧŜƴ ōȅ YȅƭŜ [ŜŎƘǘŜƴōŜǊƎΦ ¢ŜȄǘ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ 
/ƻƴǎǝǘǳǝƻƴ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ {ŀŎǊŜŘ [ƛǘǳǊƎȅ ϭ мфунΣ LƴǘŜǊƴŀǝƻƴŀƭ /ƻƳƳƛǎǎƛƻƴ ƻƴ 9ƴƎƭƛǎƘ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ [ƛǘǳǊƎȅ /ƻǊǇƻǊŀǝƻƴ 
όL/9[ύΦ LƳǇǊƛƳŀǘǳǊ ƎǊŀƴǘŜŘ ōȅ ǘƘŜ wŜǾŜǊŜƴŘ aƻƴǎƛƎƴƻǊ WƻƘƴ CΦ /ŀƴŀǊȅΣ ±ƛŎŀǊ DŜƴŜǊŀƭΣ !ǊŎƘŘƛƻŎŜǎŜ ƻŦ /ƘƛŎŀπ
Ǝƻ ƻƴ WǳƴŜ рΣ нлмоΦ 

RETROUVAILLE 
Transform your hopeless marriage to happiness! 

Do you feel hopeless and drained by your marriage? 
Retrouvaille (which means ’rediscovery’) can help you and 
your spouse bring fresh energy back into your marriage. 
The next program will begin AUG. 22 at the transformation-
al Villa Maria Education & Spirituality Center in PA.  Limited 
space, please call early!  For confidential info about our 
Youngstown diocese program, call 330.979.7787 or visit 
www.retrouvaille.org, or email retro3035@aol.com. 

PARISH LIBRARY 
When borrowing books from the Library (3 week limit), 

please remember to sign and date the card found in the 
back of the book, and place the card in the Card basket. 
Returned books are to be placed in the Return basket. 

CONSIDER CATHOLIC EDUCATION  
FOR YOUR CHILDREN! 

John F. Kennedy Catholic School will be accepting registra-
tion for the 2014-2015 school year AT THE UPPER  
CAMPUS during the summer months as follows: 

Upper Campus grades 7-12, M-F, 9am-1pm.  
330.369.1804...Mr. Joseph Kenneally, Principal 

Lower Campus pre-K-grade 6, M-F, 8am-12pm 
330.372.2375...Mr. Joshua Stutz, Principal 



TWENTIETH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME AUGUST 17, 2014 

IN THE COMMUNITY… 
St. Michael, Canfield…“Claiming the Vision for the RCIA” for RCIA teams and those interested in attending, TH, 8/21, 12:30-

8:30pm (options for all day session, or day or evening).  Guest facilitator:  Jerry Calipeau, composer, musician and author, VP & 

CPO, World Library Publications.  Call Brenda at the parish, or Deacon Bob at 330.219.1460, St. Michael’s, 330.533.6839. 

St. Columba Cathedral…“God’s Plan for a Joy-Filled Marriage” Engaged Retreat Day, SAT, 8/23.  Visit doy.org or email 

dschmidt@youngstowndiocese.org, or call 330.744.8451 ext 272. 

Panerathon...10K/2mile Walk/Run, SUN, 8/24, 10am at Covelli Center, Front Street, Youngstown.  Individuals and teams wel-
come to register to support this area fight against breast cancer...100% of all proceeds stay local to support the Joanie Abdu Breast 

Care Center thru grant program “Joanie’s Promise” Fund at HMHP Foundation so more women can get breast care including screen-

ings and services.  Teams (5+ ppl) $20/person for either race. $30 pre-reg for 10K, $35 race day; $25 pre-reg for 2-mile walk/run, 

$30 race day.  Kids run (ages to 10 years) FREE!  Pre-reg ended 8/15 for teams, 8/20 individuals.  More at panerathon.org.  Make 

donations at active.com/donate/panerathon2014/cindeeDOY.  Follow hashtag #panerathon2014.   

St. William...Adult Formation, book discussion of Rome Sweet Home by Scott & Kimberly Hahn, TU, 8/26, 6-8pm.  Book is $6.  

Contact Tina if interested,  330.847.8677. 

St. Vincent de Paul Society...Take-out luncheon (brisket, wedding soup, brownie for $6) to benefit the Dining Hall on WED, 9/3 

at St. Mary’s in Warren from 11am-12:30pm.  Please place orders by 8/29 by calling 330.369.2301 or e-mail jeannecvictor@aol.com. 

Warren Civic Music Association...2014-15 Concert Season opener with Paul Byrom, TH, 9/18, 7:30pm at Packard Music Hall.  

$35/person.  Info at warrencivicmusic.com or 330.395.3507.  Info about the artist, visit paulbyrom.ie.   

American Heart Association Heart Walk...at YSU’s WATTS Center, SAT, 9/20, 10am.  Join with others from Blessed Sacra-
ment Parish in support of heart health, survivors, and continuing research!  Contact Paula in the parish office to let me know you’re 

interested in walking!!  Proceeds from this walk AND the February Pasta Cook-Off benefit the AHA Heart Walk!!  Join in!!! 

Walk to End Alzheimer’s…(1) in Warren at Perkins Park SAT, 9/27, with check-in at 8:30am, ceremonies at 9:30am.  More info 

at act.alz.org/warren2014...contact Paula at the parish office if interested!!  (2) in Youngstown at YSU WATTS Center, SAT, 10/11, 

with check-in at 8:30am, ceremonies at 9:30am.  More info at act.alz.org/youngstown2014. 

 

PLEASE SUPPORT OUR BULLETIN ADVERTISERS!! 


